





Seniar Citizens Club

Phone (780) 645-5566

January 23, 2014

County of St. Paul No. 19 5015 – 49 Avenue ST. PAUL, Alberta T0A 3A4

Dear Sirs:

We would like to express our sincere thanks to the County of St. Paul for the grant received for the year 2013. The grant was very helpful to cover the traveling expenses for our educational and cultural trips during the year for our seniors.

We now look forward to the County of St. Paul helping us again with a generous grant for the year 2014.

Sincerely yours,

Lorraine Samboryk

St. Paul Senior Citizens' Club

Travel Committee